AERIALON

Mr. Jack Cox, President
Halfacre Construction Company
7015 Professional Parkway East
Sarasota, FL 34340

Jack:

Aer-Flo, Inc. sincerely thanks Haifacre Construction for its superior project planning and
quality construction of our new plant and home office facilities here in Bradenton.

Halfacre's entire staff was always polite and professional in their dealing with our
organization, and this was greatly appreciated by ail. Your company’s attention to detail
saved our company many thousands of dollars. This month we were pleasantly
surprised when our property insurance carrier significantly lowered our premium after
inspecting our new facility.

You have a great reference here. Prospective clients of Halfacre Consturction may call
me anytime.

Best regards,
AER-FLO, Inc.

Wrﬂfﬁ’/
William W. Henning
President
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